CITY STREETS ROADING PROGRAMME 2001/2002 - UPDATE

The Board considered a report providing an update on progress for projects in the Board area
programmed in the 2001/02 financial year.

The Board decided to receive the information as amended, by noting that the Council had since
deferred the acceptance of a tender for the Fendalton Road project.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


